UCT: Notice of cancellation of date of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 27 May 2020, Can Tho Urban Joint Stock Company announced the cancellation of date of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Board of Directors of Can Tho Urban Joint Stock Company (Headquarter at 05 Vo Thi Sau, Tan An Ward, Ninh Kieu District, Can Tho City; Business Registration Certificate 1800271113 issued by Can Tho Department of Planning and Investment on May 6, 2020)
Sincerely inform all shareholders about the cancellation of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders on May 29, 2020
Reason: To have more time for preparation for the organization of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 
The Board of Directors will re-convene the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in June 2020 in accordance with the time approved by the Department of Planning and Investment of Can Tho City in Official Letter No. 3439/ DKKD dated April 22, 2020
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